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Friday 20th December
End of Term 4 (1.30pm finish)

2025
Tuesday 28th January 
Student Free Day

Wednesday 29th January 
Student Free Day

Thursday 30th January 
Years 1-6 Students Commence

Friday 31st January 
Prep Students Commence

Wednesday 5th 12th 19th 26th
February 
No School for Prep Students

Monday 10th March
Labour Day Public Holiday
Student Free Day

IMPORTANT DATES

School Newsletter
Thursday 19th December 2024

Each year at ECPS we run a process to appoint our School Captains and
Vice Captains. We would like to congratulate all of the Year 5 students
who applied for these positions in 2025. The school was very impressed
with their applications!

Our school’s process has now concluded and we would like to formally
introduce you to our ECPS Captains for next year: 

Claire Gabriel

Rajvansh JacintaAmayAngeleen

We are very excited to have these six student leaders supporting our
school next year!

Our other 2025 Year 6 students will get the opportunity to apply for
House Captain, Specialist Captain and JSC roles early in the year. 

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/
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REPORTS

Dear Families, Students, and Staff,

As we reach the end of 2024, I want to take a moment to celebrate all that we’ve achieved together this

year.

Our students have worked hard, shown great resilience, and achieved so much in their learning. Whether

in the classroom, on the stage, or the sports field, they have made us proud. To our Year 6 students,

congratulations on completing primary school! We wish you all the best as you take your next exciting step

into secondary school.

To our teachers and staff, thank you for your dedication and care. Your efforts every day make a real

difference in the lives of our students.

To our families, we are so grateful for your support and partnership throughout the year. Whether helping

with homework, attending school events, or encouraging your child, your involvement means so much to

us.

This year, you’ve seen our school grow in so many ways. Together, we’ve continued to build a strong,

positive, and inclusive community where every student matters.

As the holidays approach, I hope you all take time to relax and enjoy special moments with your loved

ones. Whether you’re traveling or staying home, I wish you a safe and happy break.

We’re excited for the year ahead and all the opportunities it will bring. Thank you for being part of our

wonderful school community, and we look forward to seeing you again in 2025!

All Semester 2 Reports for 2024 are now accessible via COMPASS. 

When preparing student reports, teachers draw on a combination of formal and informal assessments and
engage in moderation processes with their colleagues to ensure consistency and accuracy. Teachers have
carefully considered each student’s attitude, effort, and growth while writing their reports. These documents
provide a comprehensive overview of each child’s learning journey and achievements, celebrating their progress
and contributions throughout the semester.

Should you require additional information please contact your child/ren’s home group teacher or Sub-School
Assistant Principal. 

A reminder that school will finish at 1:30pm on Friday, 20th December. Please make arrangements to
ensure your child/ren are picked up promptly at this time. 
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Our school values the learning and development of our staff, and the positive impacts this has on

student outcomes and school improvement.

We are proud to share that Emily Krygger recently successfully graduated from the Teaching

Excellence Program at the Victorian Academy of Teaching and Leadership.

This program enables skilled teachers to advance their capabilities and excellence in teaching.

Through the program, Emily Krygger grew their knowledge of teaching practice using the latest,

evidence-informed research by inquiring into 2 areas of their practice, using the evidence of how

students learn, generative AI, explicit teaching methods, student engagement tools and discipline-

specific focussed learning. They were also inspired by national and international experts in the

field of education through 2 dedicated conferences.

We look forward to working with Emily Krygger implement their knowledge and skills from the

program to continue to support student outcomes and wellbeing at our school.

Fun Facts about our CAMP

Australia Team of Educators:

Krishna, Arnie and Nita!

Please register to secure

your place for 2025!
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ECPS will be taking part in the Breakfast Club colouring in
competition. If students are interested in taking part, please see

the ladies in the office for a form or click the link below to
downlad a copy:

https://schoolbreakfastclubs.org.au/t-shirt-competition/

https://schoolbreakfastclubs.org.au/t-shirt-competition/
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